
Allegheny Mountain Rescue Group 
Monthly Meeting Notes 

October 7, 2008 
 

1. Chair report/ General Announcements 
a. 2009 budget- The draft of the 2009 budget was reviewed. 
b. Individual members have been asked to think of fundraising ideas. 
c. The need secure space was brought up. Possible options will be looked 

into. 
 

2. Operational Report 
a. There were no call outs this month. AMRG was put on standby twice, for 

Ike and for a Shenandoah Valley call out. 
b. The license plate for the trailer is still missing. A replacement is being 

ordered from the DVM. QRS is being held until the trailer has the plates. 
c. We are looking into having a Wilderness EMT course in the spring. 

 
3. Recap of Board Meeting. 

a. The next Board meeting will be held on October 15th. It is open to all 
members. 
 

4. Non-training news from External Organizations 
a. The ASRC meeting will be October 11th. AMRG is coming up for its three 

year re-cert. 
b. AMARG attended the Fire/EMS expo with White Oak. AMRG is 

encouraged to submit lectures and classes for next year’s event. 
 

5. Training Report 
a. The Wilderness First Aid class went well. A bivvy was held that weekend. 
b. There will be a MRA training on Sunday the 19th at 10:00. The place is 

TBA. 
c. The next canine training will be on the 18th. Members were reminded that 

they are able to work on their navigation skills during these trainings. 
 

6. Member Business 
a. One new member was voted in- Rebecca Hostetter 

 
 


